
4. Speaker Profile 
 
Gordon Randall is the            
Stewardship Adviser for the  
Diocese of Winchester a role he 
has fulfilled since 2000. Gordon 
is the Assistant Minister at 
Christ Church in Chineham and 
is married to Ruth (the Church 
Administrator and Pastoral Care 
Leader) and has two children, 
John (25) and Lorna (22).  
 

In his previous profession he became a Chartered             
Insurer and also gained a Diploma in Management 
(with distinction) at the University of Reading.  
 
In 2006 he completed a Diploma in Biblical and        
Theological Studies at Wycliffe Hall in Oxford. In 2011 
he obtained a BA in Theology for Christian Ministry and 
Mission (with STETS) and was ordained as an SSM.  
 
He loves football, supporting Reading FC and still plays 
5-a-side regularly.  

 
Held at  

 
Old Alresford Place,  
Alresford, SO24 9DH 

 
7.00 pm – 9.00 pm 



1. Programme  

 

6.30 pm  Arrival and refreshments                       
(an opportunity for a you to have a 
cup of tea, coffee, cake and chat). 

7:00 pm  Introduction and opening prayer  

   Understanding Stewardship  

   Steps in Giving 

   Being a Stewardship Promoter  

  Ideas, Resources  

  Questions & Answers  

9:00 pm  Closing prayer   

 

2. Objectives 
 
 To explore what we mean by Christian                

Stewardship as an outworking of our discipleship   
 
 To provide some thoughts for personal              

discipleship – particularly in relation to the             
stewardship of our resources  

 
 To provide some emphasis on how to be an    

effective Stewardship Promoter and be aware of 
resources that can help a parish. 

 
 
 

 3. What others have said 

 “The course was fast paced, interesting and      
delivered with humour. The evening flew by”. – 
Debbie Sparks, Sway 

 

 “Ideally every Christian should attend this course, 
but it is a must for all PCC members, not just 
Churchwardens, Treasurers and Stewardship   
promoters”. – Humphrey Carr, Ropley 

 

 “This was a hugely enjoyable participative     
workshop full of relevant information for effective 
stewardship ably and enthusiastically presented”. 
– Jim Rooke, Chandlers Ford 

 

 “Stimulating and inspiring, with lots of ideas and 
resources”.  – Robin Lees, Alton 

 

 “The course was fun and provided inspiration for 
those responsible for stewardship in the parish. 
There was a wealth of information and more    
importantly it provided leads to further helpful 
information tailored to the needs of different   
parishes; a very worthwhile evening in a most 
congenial atmosphere” – Tony Hall, Heckfield, 
Mattingley and Rotherwick 

 


